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APRS Board of Trustees To Fill Vacancy on the Board 

 
 
There is a Board vacancy in the position of an active police officer. State law 
specifies that the vacancy will be filled by a selection of the Board of 
Trustees. The Board Chair has named a selection committee that will 
conduct interviews and make a recommendation to the full Board at its 
next regular meeting on September 15.  
 
Any police officer currently employed by the Austin Police Department may 
apply. For your consideration, the Board meets monthly on the third 
Wednesday each month. Meetings may begin in the morning and usually 
conclude by early to mid afternoon. 
 
Please send your Statement of Interest by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, 
September 6, using no more than 1000 words to the Executive Director, 
Pattie Featherston, at pfeatherston@ausprs.org. Interviews will be 
conducted on September 8-9. 
 
Please send any other questions to the Executive Director at the email 
above.  
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